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	March 2020


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 200226005
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

In response to your email letter (attached) of 25 February 2020, please respond by providing the information I requested by DFJ (Designated Family Justice) area. In my original FOI request submission I presumed this was the only 'area' recognised within the family court system.

With regard to my request for the information to be provided by alternative time periods: this offer was to facilitate the provision of the information to me according to how it was compiled. I understood the maintenance of flexibility in such regard to be a requirement of those making FOI requests. While I would prefer (a) monthly, alternately (b) quarterly data, if available, I would be content to receive (c) annual data if this saves cost and/or effort.
Which clarified the below request

I would like to receive statistics for each Family Court area  in England & Wales, in either annual, quarterly or monthly format, for the most recent 24 months for which statistics are available, of the number of 'opposed' divorces heard in the courts of each such area and, in comparison, the total number of divorce petitions heard in the areas concerned in the same time period.

Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the Excel spreadsheet in the attached annex.  This covers the period from October 2017 to September 2019.
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